


1 Peter 5:8  

8 Be alert and of sober mind. Your enemy the 
devil prowls around like a roaring lion looking 

for someone to devour. 

 



Ephesians 6:12  

12 For our struggle is not against flesh and 
blood, but against the rulers, against the 

authorities, against the powers of this dark 
world and against the spiritual forces of evil 

in the heavenly realms. 

 



Ephesians 1:3  

3 Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord 
Jesus Christ, who has blessed us in the 

heavenly realms with every spiritual blessing 
in Christ. 

 



Ephesians 1:20  

20… when he raised Christ from the dead and 
seated him at his right hand in the heavenly 

realms, 

 



Ephesians 2:6  

6 And God raised us up with Christ and seated 
us with him in the heavenly realms in Christ 

Jesus, 

 



Ephesians 3:10  

10 His intent was that now, through the 
church, the manifold wisdom of God should 

be made known to the rulers and 
authorities in the heavenly realms, 

 



Ephesians 6:12  

12 For our struggle is not against flesh and 
blood, but against the rulers, against the 

authorities, against the powers of this dark 
world and against the spiritual forces of evil 

in the heavenly realms. 

 



Ephesians 1:19  

19 this incombarable great power [given to] us 
who believe. That power is the same as the 

mighty strength 20 he exerted when he raised 
Christ from the dead and seated him at his 

right hand in the heavenly realms, 



LUKE 10:17-20 

17 The seventy-two returned with joy and said, 
“Lord, even the demons submit to us in your 

name.” 
18 He replied, “I saw Satan fall like lightning from 

heaven. 19 I have given you authority to 
overcome all the power of the enemy; nothing 
will harm you. 20 However, do not rejoice that 
the spirits submit to you, but rejoice that your 

names are written in heaven.” 





John 8:31  

31 To the Jews who had believed him, Jesus 
said, “If you hold to my teaching, you are 

really my disciples.  Then you will know the 
THRUTH and the TRUTH will set you free.” 



2 Corinthians 5:21  

21 God made him who had no sin to be 
sin[a] for us, so that in him we might become 

the righteousness of God. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2+cor.+5:21&version=NIV#fen-NIV-28899a


1 John 3:7  

Little children, let no one deceive you. He 
who practices righteousness is righteous, just 

as God is righteous. 



1 Cor. 10:13 

The temptations in your life are no different 
from what others experience. And God is 

faithful. He will not allow the temptation to 
be more than you can stand. When you are 
tempted, he will show you a way out so that 

you can endure. 



Luke 2: 13  

And suddenly there was with the angel a 
multitude of the heavenly host praising God 
and saying: 14 “ Glory to God in the highest, 
And on earth peace, goodwill toward men ” 



Romans 12.18  

If it is possible, as much as it depends opon 
you, live peaceably with all men. 



Hebrews 10:25  

25 let us not giving up meeting together, as 
some are in the habit of doing, but 

encouraging one another—and all the more 
as you see the Day approaching. 





Matt. 4.4  

But He answered and said, "It is written, ’Man 
shall not live by bread alone, but by every 

word that proceeds from the mouth of God.’ " 



John 14.25-26  

These things I have spoken to you while being 
present with you. 26 "But the Helper, the Holy 
Spirit, whom the Father will send in My name, 
He will teach you all things, and bring to your 

remembrance all things that I said to you. 



Psalm 1.1-2  

Blessed is the man Who walks not in the 
counsel of the ungodly, Nor stands in the path 
of sinners, Nor sits in the seat of the scornful; 
2 But his delight is in the law of the LORD, And 

in His law he meditates day and night. 



Psalm 119.11  

Your word I have hidden in my heart, That I 
might not sin against You! 






